
Parent Council Minutes – 29.4.19 

Present: Stephanie Sellers Thomson, Laura Pattison, Kirsty Ireland, 

Laura McElroy, Denise Lee, Lindsay Longwill, Mr McLean, Mrs Love 

Apologies: Jacqueline Gold, Gillian McGregor, Gail Cassidy 

1. Update regarding funding for garden 

Mrs Love advised that an application to the Green Space Fund has 

been submitted for around £4900. If successful this will used to 

fund mini football goals in the Infant playground and benches 

and basketball nets in the Junior/Senior playground. 

We currently have £840 to fund benches, blackboards and toy 

storage for the Infant playground. 

An application has been submitted for £9900 to The Local Area 

Committee based in Glenburn and Foxbar. Focus is on 

safety/safe play. 

 

Mrs Love advised that Young Offenders will be helping to clear the 

garden area. Funding is available and could be used to renovate 

the area which will include, painting the pergola and fence, 

raising the beds and general repairing and painting.  

A combined application will be submitted with Stronger 

Communities with a view to providing a multi-purpose pitch. 

Fundraising through the school will be required alongside this 

application. 

 

2. Proposed dates for 2019-2020 meetings and events 

 

Parent Council meetings will continue to be held on a Monday from 

6.15pm-7.00pm. Continue with 3 discos per year and possibility 

of organising a Movie Night. 



 

3. Tea Towel Fundraising 

Laura McElroy presented information regarding P1 and P7 tea 

towels. Pictures to be drawn by 23rd May.  Information letter 

and order form to be sent out to parents/carers.  

 

Next Meeting: Monday 3 June 2019 (6.15pm-7pm) 

 

 


